LOWPER WATER COMPANY
PO BOX 20429
SEATTLE, WA 98102
(800) 928-3750

May 4, 2011 .
NOTICE

Lowper, Inc. {company) will soon be regulated by the Washington Utilities and -
Transportation: Commission {commisgion), The company will file a tariff with the
commission by May 13, 2011,

The tariff is a document that contains the rates, terms and conditions that apply to
the company. The process of becoming regulated will not resuli in an increase in your
rates. The tariff will contain the same rates you pay today,

In addition to filing the tariff, the company will {ile certain financial information
about the Company’s operations with the commission. '

If you would like to teview a copy of the tariff, it will be available at the
company's offices when it ig filed. The tariff will also be available through the
cotmmission, once it Is filed.

It you have any questions concerning this notice, you ean call the company at
1-800-928-3750.

If you would like to obtain information from the commission concerning the
filing, or leamn more about how the commission regulates companigs, you may do 50 by
writing, catling or e-mailing as follows:

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 8. Evergreen Park Drive SW
P.O. Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250

E-mail: commentsfte, wa.pov
Telephone: 1-888-333-WUTC (0882}

Website: wanw.ule. wa.gov .
Sincerely,
/ﬁ;é;, MM

Lowper, Incorporaied



